Mr. C. S. Robinson,

Kansas City Public Schools,

Library Building,

9th and Locust,

Kansas City, Mo.

Dear Mr. Robinson:

I was very happy to have your letter and to know that you are returning to health. You certainly have had a long pull, but it is fine to know that you will soon return to your work.

Gerald is doing fine, and we are very proud of him.

I sincerely wish that I could help you in the matter of tickets for the Thanksgiving game. You doubtless know that Mr. Gwinn Henry is my successor as
Director of Athletics at the University of Kansas, and I have nothing to do with the distribution of tickets. I purchased but two tickets this fall - one for Mrs. Allen and one for me. I would be happy to do this for you, but you can understand that it is not within my power.

Thursday morning there will be seats on sale in the north end of the stadium for \$1.10 each. Other seats right near there in the north end are selling for \$2.24, but these \$1.10 seats afford just as good a view of the game. In fact, they would also be selling for \$2.24 if the stadium were not so large.

I am sure you can appreciate my position. I would be more than glad to do anything I could.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours.